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Docket No. 50-294

Michigan State University
Mr. Stephen H. Terry

Assistant Vice President
For Finance

302 Administration Building
East Lansing, Michigan 48824-1046

Dear Mr. Terry:

-This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated May 23, 1984, which
transmitted changes to the " Michigan State University Nuclear Reactor
Physical Security Plan," under the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p).

We have reviewed the changes and have determined that they are consistent
with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p) and are therefore acceptable.

The enclosures to your letter contain Proprietary Information of a type
specified in 10 CFR 2.790(d) and are being withheld from public disclosure.

Sincerely,
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W. L. bfe'I on, Chief \
Materihls_.and Safeguards Branc.W

cc: See Attached List

bec:
NMSS/SGFF
NRR/SSPB
SG Caso File: 0500029401WA
SG Inspector File:
SG Reviewer File
NRR Docket File
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Michigan State University
:Mr. Stephen H. Terry

.

Assistant Vice President
For Finance

302 Administration Building
-East Lansing, Michigan 48824-1046

cc: Mr. George R. Griffiths
410 Abbott Road
East Lansing, Michigan 48823

Mr. William R. Rustem (2)
Office of the Governor
Room 1 - Capitol Building
Lansing, Michigan 48913

Mr. ' James Carrick
College of Engineering
Division of Engineering Research

l' Michigan State University
East Lansing, Michigan 48823

Lee E. Jager, P.E., Chief-
Environmental and Occupational Health

Services Administration
Michigan Department of Health
3500 N. Logan Street

| P.O. Box 30035
Lansing, Michigan -48909

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Division of Licensing
Washington, D. C. 20555
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